
 

 

 
 June 16, 2010 
 
Docket No. 03035409 License No. 08-30577-01 
Control No. 572957 
 
Emma F. Hooks 
Assistant Vice President, Safety Management & Environmental Quality 
MedStar Georgetown Medical Center, Inc. 
Hospital Administration, 1 Main 
3800 Reservoir Road, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20007 
 
SUBJECT: MEDSTAR GEORGETOWN MEDICAL CENTER, INC., ACCEPTANCE OF 

NOTIFICATION OF TEMPORARY RADIATION SAFETY OFFICER, CONTROL 
NO. 572957 

 
Dear Ms. Hooks: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated May 27, 2010 notifying the NRC that you have permitted 
. Auroba Al-Samaraee to work as the temporary Radiation Safety Officer (RSO), as defined in 
10 CFR 35.24(c).  Based on our June 10, 2010 conversation, it is our understanding that an 
aggressive search is underway to hire a RSO.  In the interim, Ms. Al-Samaraee will act as the 
temporary RSO for 60 days.  If a suitable RSO has not been retained, an amendment will be 
submitted prior to July 27, 2010, requesting an authorized user on your license be named as the 
RSO.  In accordance with 10 CFR 35.14, your letter is accepted as the required notification.   
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Tara L. Weidner 
 
Tara L. Weidner 
Health Physicist 
Medical Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
cc: 
Auroba Al-Samaraee, Temporary Radiation Safety Officer 
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